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The Connecticut Housing Finance Authority will begin accepting the newly redesigned Income 

Verification Express Service (IVES) - IRS Form 4506-C with reservations received on or after 

February 28, 2021. 

 

 

CHFA approved lenders will submit files with the new IRS Form 4506-C revision Sept. 2020  

 

Effective March 1, 2021, only the new IRS Form 4506-C will be accepted through the Income 

Verification Express Service (IVES) to provide tax transcripts to third parties. This means 

mortgage lenders will need to have borrowers sign Form 4506-C to give permission for obtaining 

their tax transcripts.  

 

For question regarding IRS Form 4506-C, please click the link below to the IRS website: 

 
https://www.irs.gov/individuals/international-taxpayers/income-verification-express-service 
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